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TO THE HONOURABLE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF'TI::rF"lFl'OltlS'EmJ~--a 

REPRESENTATIVES 

This petition of residents and visitors to Valla and Valla Beach draws to the 
attention of the House: 

The Valla Community has a population of over 2000 people {comprising Valla
Beach and Valla Rural). A community pharmacy would ensure the timely access 
to medication for all members of this community and further improve access 
to primary health care. 

A pharmacy in Valla would provide continuity of care; address the lack of 
sufficient public transport in the community and the need to travel to 
surrounding towns for medication and pharmacy services. 

Due to the current pharmacy approval rules Valla is not eligible to have a 
pharmacy to serve the needs of locals and vis itors. 

For a pharmacy to open in Valla it is essential that we convince the Minister for 
Health to exercise the Discretionary Power of approval. We must convince the 
Hon Peter Dutton MP that approving a pharmacy is in the public interest and 
that the Valla community is being left without reasonable access to 
Pharmaceutical Benefits. 

We therefore ask the House to remedy this lack of reasonable access to 
pharmaceutical benefits for the Valla community in the Nambucca Valley by 
requesting the Minister for Health to exercise the Discretionary Power to 
approve the proposed pharmacy at shop 3, 35-39 Valla Beach Road, Valla 
Beach, NSW, 2448. 




